
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/21/2014 2:07:54 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: case study for the staff straw proposal - R.13-11-006

Sure. 1130

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 21,2014 2:07 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: case study for the staff straw proposal - R. 13-11-006

Yeah, she is really nice and practical. See you Monday. I’ll come to your office and 
we can then walk to the Gap building?

Mania Zafar- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaffca.CDuc.ca.gov- 415-703-1997

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.com1 
Sent: Friday, February 21,2014 2:05 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject: RE: case study for the staff straw proposal - R. 13-11-006

She is very talented. Glad you two are working well together.

From: Zafar, Marzia fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Friday, February 21,2014 2:04 PM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com: Biattner, William; Prusnek, Brian C; Skopec, Dan;
Michael.Hoover@sce.com; Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Sharp, Shelly
Subject: case study for the staff straw proposal - R. 13-11-006
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Sempra/Edison

I just spoke with Shelly Sharp from PG&E regarding the case studies that each of the 
utilities will submit. Shelly has the full understanding of what I’m looking for. I was 
going to call each of you, but since you guys are all meeting, please note that Shelly 
and I are on the same page regarding the case studies.

Thanks

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission [ zaf@cpuc.ca.qov | 415-703-1997
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